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Friday 23rd March 2018 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

Reminder – We break up for the Easter holiday on Thursday 29th March and return on 
Monday 16th April.  
 

Year 2 class assembly – Thank you Year 2 for a lovely assembly yesterday about Lent.  You shared how 
you are preparing for the celebration of Easter by living out your Lenten promises of Charity, Prayer and 
Fasting.  

KS2 Easter Reflection : Please try and come along to witness a beautiful 
event in our church next Wednesday afternoon at 2pm.  Last year it was 
stunning – certainly something not to be missed.  
 

Year 6 SATS meeting for parents – This will take place on Tuesday 
27th March at 5.30pm in the Year 6 classroom.  

 

PLEASE PHONE US IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT GOING TO BE IN 
SCHOOL. OTHERWISE WE ARE CHASING YOU WITH TEXTS AND 
CALLS. WE ALWAYS HAVE TO KNOW THE REASON WHY A 
CHILD IS ABSENT FROM SCHOOL.  THANK YOU.  
 

Message from School Nursing Team  to raise awareness of Sepsis.  
 
More information can be found on the Sepsis UK Website.  https://sepsistrust.org 
 

 
 
 



Year 3 Pizza Day – Bellisimo !    Your pizzas were brilliant this week – Dominos watch out !  
 

 

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea 
with Mrs C’ this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       

 

Reception –    Elizabeth Mendy 
Year 1 –  Keeley Carter    
Year 2 - Raens Ivanovs     
Year 3-          Ryan Mwuara       
Year 4 -    James Stachurski      
Year 5 -    Kevin Kavanagh     
Year 6-  Bevan Shaw          
 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 5 –  Cookie Bear to you today  

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 95% 95% 95% 98% 99% 98% 
  

 

 

 

Sports Relief-  Thank you for your donations – the money is still coming in.    Well done 
to Lourdes who won the Cricket competition on Wednesday. Congratulations to the children 
who competed in all the lunchtime events from – football shoot outs/ basketball shoot outs/  
skipathon  and  tennis challenges .   

 
 

Mass –  Tuesday 27th March is a whole school mass led by Year 3.  Next week is Holy Week 

– a special time for us to remember Jesus’ death. Please remember masses at the weekend are 
Saturday at 5pm and Sundays at 10am.  The children in Year 3 particularly should be 

attending mass as part of their preparation for First Holy Communion.  
 

 

First Holy Communion  - Our Year 3 children will receive the Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion on Sunday 20th May at 11.30am . There will be a meeting for parents on 

Tuesday 17th April at 5.30pm to go through the arrangements for the day.  
 

 
Nursery places  for September 2018 If your child was born between 1 September 2014 and 31 

August 2015 and you are interested in a Nursery place please contact the school on 02476 466655, or call 
into the admin office for an application form.  
 

Easter Bonnet Parade -  Children are also invited to make an Easter hat over the 
holiday. The Easter bonnet parade will take place in our assembly at 9am on Monday 16th  
April.   

 
 

SPORTS DESK 
Football:   Thank you parents for all the lifts you have given the team this season – your support is very 
much appreciated.   Mr Higginson will be asking for you ‘Parent’s player’ votes  during next Wednesday’s 
game  against St Augustine’s.    If you would like to play for a Coventry team go to this website as lots of 

teams need players for the new season  - https://www.cwyl.uk/wanted.htm 
Netball match –  Home to St Osburg’s what a performance!  7-7 – the best the team have played this 
season – Mea Sutton received Player of the Match . Next fixture 27th March versus All Souls at home .  

 
 
 



 

This starts after Easter – on Wednesday 18th April – we had 
18 families sign up which is brilliant.  The One Body, One 
Life will contact you directly with more information.  

 
 
 

 
Week commencing  26th March   2018 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Irish Dancing with Miss Mary  Hall  

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Football with Mr Shale Field  

Tuesday  9.15am  Whole school mass  
3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 5 /6 Football   

Wednesday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Multi skills with Mr Neenan/ Mr Shale  Astro pitch 

Thursday  3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

3.15pm  Netball match to St Augustine’s  

Friday  Good Friday – no school today   

 
Have a good weekend  
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly   
Headteacher  


